

## European Fencing Confederation Confédération Européenne d'Escrime June 29, 2021

Information Letter no. 13-2021

## ORDINARY AND ELECTIVE CONGRESS

Dear Member Federation,

In reference to information letter no. 11-2021 of 11.05.2021 which is attached to this email I am kindly reminding you that the <u>EFC will cover the accommodation costs of the President, or the person on his behalf, of each national federation for two nights.</u> Take note that if a first delegate wishes to stay more than 2 nights which are paid for by the EFC, then the extra night (s) will have to be paid individually by your federation and the form must be adjusted to reflect your accommodation accordingly.

To book your accommodation <u>please fill in enclosed form separately for President, or</u> the person on his behalf, and other delegates / accompanying persons.

All federations which have already booked the accommodation are kindly requested to fill in the new form again and provide to the email address indicated in the form.

Your duly completed form will simplify the registration process and the hotel will not charge your Federation for the first delegate. For other persons who will be attending on our EFC Congresses in Sochi you are asked to make payment directly to the hotel Radisson while making your reservation.

For your convenience I have also attached to this letter <u>"visa form"</u> which must be completely filled out and delivered to email addresses: <u>e.egorova@rusfencing.ru</u>; <u>is@fencing-efc.eu</u> **by July 11.** 

I would like to also point out that the EFC and will pay a subsidy in amount of 500,00 EUR to each Federation towards the cost of flight tickets. The payment will be made to the federation's bank account after the EFC Congresses in Sochi.

Best Regards,

Jacek SLUPSKI Secretary General